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A MESSAGE FROM TORONTO MAYOR DAVID MILLER

The City of Toronto remains fiscally strong, although we continue to face funding challenges. We are
seeking out creative financial solutions that will allow us to prevent the deterioration of City services
and operations, while we continue to build for Toronto's future.

We are working with the other orders of government to establish new growth-based sources of
revenue and new legislative powers for the City of Toronto. Also, through public meetings known
collectively as Listening to Toronto, we are hearing from people all over the city about their
priorities. These two things together ensure that we don't just have a healthy bottom line, we have a
healthy city.

I will continue to work with Council to ensure that every tax dollar is well spent, and that Toronto
has the tools it needs to succeed.

Mayor David Miller
City of Toronto





